





Since 1999, No Room in the Inn has led a highly successful cross denominational Christmas campaign to raise money for housing and housing improvements for those in need. No Room in the Inn is inspired by the story of Mary and Joseph, who arrived in Bethlehem to discover there was no room at the inn for them. They found a place in a stable, where they welcomed their son, Jesus.

For 2021 No Room in the Inn campaign, your congregation is invited to support L'Arche Edmonton.

This year we are striving to improve the housing for people with special needs in our community. One of the homes in particular is over 50 years old and needs repairs and updates.

Your donations will help make this happen.



How to Donate

Make a cheque payable to your church

Enter "No Room in the Inn" in the memo line. Drop the cheque in your church collection or mail it to your church.

All proceeds collected will be forwarded to L'Arche Edmonton

Send a cheque payable to L'Arche Edmonton

Enter "No Room in the Inn" in the memo line and mail it to:

L'Arche Association of Edmonton 10310 56 Street Edmonton AB T6A2J2

Donate Online



Scan QR code or visit

https://bit.ly/larche-e

to make a secure online donation

Chair, No Room in the Inn

Vice-president, Edmonton and District Council of Churches nrii.edm@gmail.com 780-667-3225

Mwando Mubanga

Larry Wright

Community Leader/Executive Director, L'Arche Edmonton mmubanga@larcheedmonton.org